HOUSTON OIL & MINERALS CORPORATION

o March 4, 1977

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

P.0O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, N.M. 87501

Re: Berkshire Ranch
NE SW Sec. 29-T6N-RI9E
Torrance Co., N.M.

Attention: Mr. Carl Ulvog

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is the orignal plus two copies of Form C-105 for the above
mentioned well. Please excuse our unintentional neglect in sending
this report at the proper time.

Your letter, dated February 24, 1977, also stated that you had not
received Form C-103. I have enclosed a copy of that form we submitted

along with the letter I wrote you on October 21, 1976.

In addition, I am enclosing two copies each of the BHC/Sonic and
DIL, logs for your files.

If you need any further information or have any questions, please
do not hesitate to contact this office.

Respectfully yours,
- douwdiy

afl A. Souder
Brilling Secretary

gs
Enclosures
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